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COUNTRY WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION OF NEW SOUTH WALES

SUBMISSION TO THE

INQUIRY INTO THE 

AUSTRALIAN TELECOMMUNICATIONS NETWORK 





TO:

FROM:
Mrs. Patricia Keill,

General Secretary,

Country Women’s Association of NSW,

P.O. Box 15,

POTTS POINT  NSW  1335

cwaofnsw@bigpond.com
INQUIRY INTO THE AUSTRALIAN TELECOMMUNICATIONS NETWORK


We note that the Committee invites written submissions from individuals and organisations by 16th August.


The Country Women’s Association of NSW does not have the expertise to comment on (a), (b), (c), (d) of the Inquiry.  With regard to (e) we can only reiterate our various letters to the Minister for Communications that as we are a ‘grass roots’ organisation the requirements of telecommunications are:

1.
That all country subscribers have the benefit of the same telecommunications 

services as city subscribers.

2.
That their mobile phones work EVERYWHERE and not only in certain areas 

so that when driving twenty kilometres the service appears and disappears. 

3.   
That faults in telecommunications systems in the country, when notified, are 

addressed urgently.

4.
That a majority of our members are fearful of the possible sale of Telstra and 

how it will affect them in the future.  They have as an example the sale of the Commonwealth Bank now that services have deteriorated.  This same concern could possibly apply to the Post Office in the future, as well as Telstra.

5.
That the Universal Service Obligations guaranteeing continued service to 

country areas be strictly adhered to.

((((((((((((((((((
Senate ECITA Committee,


Parliament House,


CANBERRA  ACT  2600





Email: ecita.sen@aph..gov.au











